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ZHM HEARING DATE: May 14, 2024  
BOCC MEETING DATE:  June 9, 2024                CASE REVIEWER: Michelle Heinrich, AICP    
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This application is being continued by the Applicant to the June 17, 2024 Zoning Hearing Master Hearing.    

 
Zoning  
Administrator  
Sign-off: J. Brian Grady

Fri May  3 2024 08:20:10  



From: Timoteo, Rosalina
To: Timoteo, Rosalina
Subject: FW: MM 24-0402 - Any Final Comments Site Plan - 5/4/24 ZHM Continuance Request
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 10:46:36 AM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png
image004.png
image005.png

 

From: Neale Stralow <nstralow@vhb.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 8:16 AM
To: Heinrich, Michelle <HeinrichM@hcfl.gov>; Zoning Intake-DSD <ZoningIntake-DSD@hcfl.gov>
Subject: MM 24-0402 - Any Final Comments Site Plan - 5/4/24 ZHM Continuance Request
 
 
Michelle –
 
Yes, please continue application MM 24-0402 to the next available ZHM hearing (June 17, 2024). Let
me know if anything else is required for this action. Thank you.
 
Neale.
 
Neale Stralow, PLA, AICP, ENV SP
Director of Planning & Design Gulf Coast
Gulf Coast-Planning
Licensed in FL

P  813.327.5448 M  727.409.6450

www.vhb.com

 

From: Heinrich, Michelle <HeinrichM@hcfl.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 4:40 PM
To: Neale Stralow <nstralow@vhb.com>
Subject: [External] FW: MM 24-0402 - Any Final Comments Site Plan
 
Neale,
Please advise regarding the below.  The matter of right continuance deadline is Thursday
5/02.
 
Thanks,
Michelle Heinrich, AICP
Executive Planner
Development Services Department
 
P: (813) 276-2167
E: heinrichm@HCFL.gov
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